
Advocacy Western Isles - Praise for Children and 
Young Persons Advocacy; 

 
 

A report called ‘Sweet 16? The Age of Leaving Care in Scotland’ was laid before 

the Scottish Parliament by the Commissioner for Children and Young People in 

Scotland, Kathleen Marshall on 25:03:08, in it she stated;  

 

“One of the way managers can learn about any misunderstandings or failings in 

their policies is by setting in place effective advocacy arrangements that will help 

any problems to surface. The development of advocacy for young people through 

Western Isles Advocacy is to be commended.”   

 


